
Marshall County Preschool/Head Start/Early Head Start

Preschool students must be 3 or 4 years old as of August 1, 2023.

Early Head Start offers home-based services for pregnant women and children under age 3.

Walk In
Registration

Thursday, July 6th, 2023
8:00 am - 3:00 pm

at the
Marshall County

Preschool/Head Start/EHS
office located

at 905 Joe Creason Drive
in Benton

(behind Benton Elementary)

Transportation services may be provided for Preschool/Head Start families by request. Head Start will assist families to
understand and access transportation options in order to participate in Head Start program activities.


